From: Arneja, Paul@ARB

To: ARB Clerk of the Board
Subject: FW: Advanced Clean Truck rule -- public comment
Date: Friday, May 29, 2020 11:03:51 AM

ACT2019 comment, please add to the docket, thanks!

From: Alexa Forrester <alexaforrester@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2020 7:08 AM

To: Arneja, Paul@ARB <Paul.Arneja@arb.ca.gov>
Subject: Advanced Clean Truck rule -- public comment

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Air Resource Board,

| support a strong Advanced Clean Truck (ACT) rule that requires that by 2030, at least 30%
(preferably more) of all new trucks on California's roads will be all electric and zero emissions.

We simply can't wait any longer to make these changes.

Thanks,
Alexa Forrester
Santa Rosa, CA

P.S. | tried to submit this comment via the website, but the form kept returning an error

message.
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